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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 

June 11, 2025 

 

 

 

Phillip Hux 

Colonial Pipeline Company 

P.O. Box 1298 

Collins, MS 39428 

 

Dear Mr. Hux: 

 

Re: CPC ROW near mile post 330 on Line 1 

     CPC ROW crossing Matthews Rd 

 Jayess, MS 39641 

 

We have received the emailed “Mississippi Asbestos Demolition/Renovation Notification Form” emailed 

on 06/11/2025 for the above referenced site.  Based on the information provided, it appears that you have 

adequately outlined the scope of the activity prior to the commencement of the proposed 

demolition/renovation.  Therefore, this letter serves as an acknowledgment of the Demolition/Renovation 

notification requirements were met for the above referenced site.  However, please recognize that this 

letter does not imply our approval or disapproval of the proposed demolition/renovation project at the 

above referenced site. 

 

Please remember to update the notification form, as warranted, should any of the information provided 

change.  It is imperative that the notification information on-file with the Agency matches the activity to 

be performed.  Please contact me at (601) 961-5171 should you have any questions or need further 

assistance regarding this or other asbestos-related projects. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomasina Horton 

Asbestos & Lead Branch 

http://www.mdeq.ms.gov/

